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on Intellectual Co-operation and to which it will revert next year in the light 
of the information obtained from the competent official departments and the 
appropriate international organizations, and especially from qualified educational 
experts. The observations of the British and French delegations strongly 
emphasized the importance of this question. 

Mr. Burrell, who represented Canada on the Sixth Committee while ques-
tions relating to intellectual co-operation were under consideration, stressed the 
value of intellectual understanding and co-operation in scientific matters as 
elements in progess and guarantees of peace. He endorsed the changes in the 
structure and functions of the Committee of Intellectual Co-operation and hoped 
they would result in its more effective influence in future. 

Special mention should also be made of a conference, summoned by the 
International Museums Office, which will shortly be held at Athens. This 
Conference will study the important question of the conservation of artistic 
and historical monuments. New technical methods have recently been intro-
duced. These will be compared and the best of them noted and generalized. 

Several delegations on the Sixth Committee were gratified to find that the 
often-debated question of school textbooks was beginning to take a practical 
shape. A report has been drawn up which relates all the measures taken in the 
different countries to remove from school books passages harmful to friendly 
international relations. It outlines the methods employed and the results 
obtained. A committee of historians and educational experts will study the 
report and draw the necessary conclusions which will be submitted to the 
Assembly next year. 
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